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APPEAL TO TITLE APPLICANTS AND TITLE APPLICATION  

FORWARDING AUTHORITIES 
 
 

In the light of Government’s policy to increase the use of Information Technology in 

official working and to ensure greener environment and faster communication with title 

applicants and title application forwarding authorities in the districts, RNI would be 

sending intimation regarding title verification / non-availability of requested titles / 

discrepancies in the applications, to the title applicants and to the forwarding authorities, 

only through SMS and by emails from 01-07-2014 onwards. The letters regarding title 

verification / non-availability of requested titles / discrepancies in the applications would 

also be available on the RNI website for download and/or checking. 

 
 

The letters downloaded from RNI website shall be valid for further action by 

authenticating authorities under PRB Act. 

 

 
Authenticating authorities may get in touch with RNI through email so-

title.rni@nic.in in case of any query. 

 

 
DMs are requested to provide/ send names and designations along with email 

addresses, mobile numbers, and landline numbers of the forwarding authorities for 

title applications under their jurisdiction through email to data.rni@nic.in. 
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